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May 30, 1979

Dear Dr. Garcia:

Senate Bill 195 was not adopted by the Sixty-sixth Texas Leg-
islature. It was felt by many legislators that more study is
needed on the issue before an extension of mandatory bilingual
education is made.

I plan to investigate the matter during the interim and work
closely with the Department of Health, Education, and Welfare
to determine national trends, special needs in Texas, and ed-
ucational improvements resulting from bilingualism. This effort
should help in the future development of a proper state policy.

Thank you for letting me know your views.

Sin~~ply,

6111 Clayton
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Dr. Hector Garcia
1315 Bright
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405
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